
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
TOWN OF SHEFFIELD 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
JANUARY 22, 2019 

 

The Town of Sheffield Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, January 22, 2019 at 
7:10 pm in the Second Floor Meeting Room, in Town Hall, 21 Depot Square, Sheffield, MA 01257, to 
receive public comments and discuss the submittal of a FY19 Community Development Block Grant 
(CDBG) application.  Activities included in this application are a proposed regional Housing Rehabilitation 
Program on behalf of the Towns of Sheffield, New Marlborough, and Otis, and a design project to remove 
ADA barriers at the Sheffield Police Station and the restroom at the Town Park. Residents and interested 
individuals from Sheffield, New Marlborough, and Otis are encouraged to attend and participate. In case of 
a snow date, the public hearing will be held the following Monday.  For additional information, please call 
Will Sikula, Berkshire Regional Planning Commission, 413-442-1521 x 30. 

 


